
TENTERDEN SPORT,  LEISURE 

AND COMMUNITY FACILITIES 
REVIEW 

 
     

 

T E N T E R D E N  T O W N  C O U N C I L  
Town Hall, 24 High Street, Tenterden, Kent. TN30 6AN 

 
 

Facsimile: 01580 765647 
Website: www.tenterden.gov.uk  

Telephone: 01580 762271 
Email: townhall@tenterden.gov.uk 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Tenterden Sports Review Group will be 

held in the Mayor’s Parlour at Tenterden Town Hall on Friday 22nd April 2016 at 9.30 

a.m. 

 

Members of the group are invited to attend for the purpose of considering and resolving 

upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out hereunder. 

 
  

Phil Burgess 

Town Clerk, Tenterden Town Council 

 
Invitees: 

ABC:  Mark Carty, Christina Fuller, Ben Moyle. 

TLC: Chris Cheesman, Craig King. 

TTC: Mike Carter, Roy Isworth, Ken Mulholland, Alan Sugden, Phil Burgess (minute 

taker). 

Homewood School: Mark Seymour, Ian Kirkland 

Football Representatives: Graham Smith, Stuart Saunders, Steve Parker. 

ABC Cllrs: Paul Clokie. Mike Bennett. 

KCC Representatives: Cllr Mike Hill, Chris Metherell. 

 
AGENDA 

1) Introductions & apologies for absence. 
2) Appointment of new members.  
3) Minutes of the last meeting. 
4) Matters Arising. 
5) Progress reports by invitees: 

a) Progress on the Appledore Rd site, results of the feasibility survey (copy 

attached) and funding update. 
b) 3G pitch at Homewood (costings, business case and additional details of 

management requested by Cllr Clokie at the last meeting) 
      c) Current status at the Leisure Centre 

      d) Recreation Ground Re-ordering. 

6) Any Other Business. 

7) Date of next meeting. 
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